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CO2 CAPTURE PROJECT (CCP) PUBLISHES 2011 ANNUAL REPORT

The CCP has published its 2011 Annual Report. The report details the work of the group to advance the technologies that will underpin the deployment of industrial-scale CO2 capture and storage. The CCP is on track to deliver significant results; the program (2009-2013) will see at least two field demonstrations of capture technologies and a series of monitoring field trials. For further information on CCP’s progress, please download the 2011 Annual Report available on www.co2captureproject.com.

– Ends –

Notes to Editor
The CO2 Capture Project (CCP) is an award-winning partnership of several major energy companies, working to advance the technologies that will underpin the deployment of industrial-scale CO2 capture and storage.

Since its formation in 2000, the CCP has undertaken more than 150 projects to increase understanding of the science, economics and engineering applications of CCS. The group has been working closely with government organizations — including the US Department of Energy, the European Commission and more than 60 academic bodies and global research institutes. 


Phase Three (CCP3) members are: BP, Chevron, Eni, Petrobras, Shell and Suncor. For further information on the work of the CO2 Capture Project, please visit www.co2captureproject.com 
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